ENROLMENTS OPEN FOR
KINDERGARTEN 2021

It is now time to start the enrolment process for our new kindergarten students for 2021.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOUR CHILD TO AVALON PUBLIC ScHooL !



https://avalon-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
mailto:Avalon-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://forms.gle/onhUmXXxa1YJCeqJ9

